Upward Bound March 2021 Newsletter



Hello Upward Bound students! Summer CPA is edging ever so much closer! We are excited to see you all! It's also almost time for our May Reception . Information and dates for March C2C, May Reception and CPA can be found below.

Bridge Info

March C2C is Bridge Day. Seniors will be enrolling for summer classes. We need you to do TWO things before that date:

- 1. Apply to Crowder College.
 Use the First-Time Application and select Summer Term. IF you're a Crowder Dual-Credit student, you will use the re-apply application. (Application fees will be waived by UB)
- 2. If you took Crowder Dual-Credits this semester, you must have tuition paid before March 20.

Bridge requirements should be completed. If they are not, you need to send them to Kong ASAP or show them at C2C.

If you have any questions, contact Kong on the Remind app or at konglee@crowder.edu

UPCOMING EVENTS

March C2C—We will be participating in volunteer activities this month, so be prepared to do a little work. Let's show the community what a caring a cheerful group we are!

Summer CPA—CPA will be ON CAMPUS this year. No virtual option will be available. See upcoming dates for move-in info.

College Visits

March 11: MSU

March 23: Rogers State

March 30: Oklahoma State

April 2: Wichita State

Upcoming Dates

March 20: C2C

April 10: C2C

May 1: May Reception @ Neosho

June 1: UB Move-in

June 6: Bridge Move-in

ACT Dates and Dead-

lines

ACT Register by

April 11 March 12

June 12 May 7

July 17 June 18



Happy St. Patrick's Day!